
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Request the Controller to report to the Innovation, Grants, Technology, Commerce and Trade 
Committee with a long-term plan for the PaySR system. The report should include whether it is 
more beneficial to keep investing in the current system or to invest in a new system. The report 
should further delineate the steps to be taken for a seamless replacement process and what steps 
need to be taken to keep PaySR operating during the transition.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)


